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Aim High - Be Courageous - Consider & Respect Others

Dear parents/carers,

I would like to start the newsletter this week by extending a very
warm welcome to our new children and families who are
starting in EYFS this week. We are all very excited to meet you
and spend time getting to know you.

Next, I can’t really avoid mentioning COVID-19, as it is all that
we hear about in the news at the moment. I will of course keep
you informed of any cases that I am made aware of in our
community. I now have a direct educational Public Health
helpline that I can call for advice on what we would need to do
if a member of staff or a pupil tested positive. Please let us know
if any members of your family develop covid-like symptoms
and also please remember that if they do, then the WHOLE
family has to self-isolate until test results are received.

On your way around the school, please feel free to peep through
our library windows to have a look at the amazing
transformation that our staff have been working on over the last
few months. A big thank you to all of them and also thanks to
the fabulous PTA and lovely Beckford family who have donated
money towards books, shelving, furniture and paint.

Hopefully you will have noticed our brand new playground
equipment being installed for our infant pupils and also rubber
mulch around the gym equipment in the junior playground. We
have paid for this out of our Sports Premium money as we felt it
was a good way to keep our children active.

Just to let you know that unfortunately we can’t allow parents
and carers to come in to school for a dinner when it is your
child’s birthday. To try and still make it a special day if our
children have to come into school on their birthday, we have
bought some birthday tablecloths and decorations and we will
put their name up on the big screen in the hall.

Stay well everyone.
Best wishes
Mrs K. Newell

(Headteacher)

Attendance Achievements

Class % Attendance
Foundation Stage -
Year 1 97.04%
Year 2 99.19%
Year 3 99.24%
Year 4 98.79%
Year 5 94.32%
Year 6 98.45%

* Each week when a class achieves 100% attendance,
the class will earn themselves a £10.00 Amazon

voucher *

Letters Home

Letter Date letter | Year Group
sent home
Coronavirus symptoms in children 16.9.2020 Whole school
Census day - funding for school 17.9.2020 Whole school
meals

Forest School 17.9.2020 Year 1

Kingston League & Cup Competition 18.09.2020 Year 6
Harvest Lunch 21.09.2020 Whole school

Forthcoming Events

Date Event | Location | Time
21.09.2020 Group A: New Intake Kingston 10am -
‘Stay & play’ 11.15am
Group B: New Intake Kingston 1.15pm -
‘Stay & play’ 2.30pm
22.09.2020 Group C: New intake Kingston 10am -
‘Stay & play’ 11.15am
23.09.2020 11+ Tuition Library 7.45am -
8.45am
Group A: New Intake 8.40am -
(WK 1) 11.40am
Forest School! (Filming) YR 1 Kingston
24.09.2020 Group B: New intake 8.40am -
(WK 1) 11.40am
25.09.2020 Group C: New intake Kingston 8.40am -
(WK 1) 11.40am
28.09.2020 Group A: New intake Kingston 8.40am -
(WK 2) 11.40am
29.09.2020 Group B New intake Kingston 8.40am -
(WK 2) 11.40am
29.09.2020 NO CROSSING PATROL AT
KENNETH ROAD
30.09.2020 11+ Tuition Library 7.45am -
8.45am




Dinner Menu: Week 1

Pupils of the week *VIP *

Year 1: Ruby Batstone Mason Fernandes & Sofia Costella

Year 2: Henry Cornish

Year 3: Lilah Block Quietest CIaSS:

Year 4: Evelyn Wilding
Year 6: Max Day Year 2

MAD AWARD: Evan Holbrook & Mrs Tierney

* Additional News *

Adventure Island and Adventure Golf Ticket Sales

The lovely people at The Blind Barber, Thundersley have very kindly offered to be our new ticket

representatives for the sale of our hugely discounted wristbands for Adventure Island, The Sealife Centre
and Adventure Island Crazy Golf.

You can find The Blind Barber in the village on Hart Road, in the parade of shops opposite Common
Approach. Check out their facebook page for opening times.

Please note exact cash or cheques will only be accepted for sales. Tickets will no longer be on sale at the
School.

Thank you for your continued support!
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